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Finding out about the needs of children whose parents drink too much

We asked The Childven’s Societtt, a national childven’s
chavity, 4o do some. vesearch about parents who dvink oo |, The
much and how H affects Hieiv childven. These are some Society

of Hhe H\ir\gs we found.

Background

In 2012, the Office of the Children’s Commissioner published a report called ‘Silent

Voices’ which told us that many children live in families where one or both parents

drink too much. We didn’t know how big the problem was or how people might find

this out. We also didn’t know much about the best ways to help these children and

families. \

To try to find out more, we spoke to children, parents, carers and professionals from
three different parts of the country. We looked at:

what might make it
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children are affected and their families offer is the best it can be

Some of what we have found out

what children and young people think » ways to find out what help and support
about the problems and the help needed might be available to parents and children

In some places, people running different
services are getting together to find out more

about children’s needs. This has helped them
to make better plans.




None of the children we spoke to thought that their parents’
drinking was something children could get help for.

What we suggest

Local councils should make sure that all professionals work together to find out about the
problems children and families have when parents drink too much.

Local councils should ask children, young people, parents and carers about services and
involve them in plans.

Training should be given to all those who work with children and families about the problems
of parents drinking too much and how this affects children.

Professionals should help children and young people and their families to understand that
they can get help and how to find it.

What’s next?

We have made some suggestions to professionals
which we hope will help them to find out more about children
in their area who are having difficulties with parents who drink

too much and how best to support them.

If you are worried about yourself, another child or someone you know you can contact ChildLine on
0800 1111 or visit www.childline.org.uk
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